Article #10 Amendments to Personnel Plan:

Hi Tanya-

The information regarding Water and Sewer was part of your packet at your last meeting. It was part of the Selectmen's final recommendation reports.

Regarding the personnel plan, the changes are as follows:

- 1. All salaries/wages/stipends increased by 3%
- 2. School Traffic Supervisors have been added (bottom of page 1)
- 3. Planning Board stipends now reflected on report. Cut off on previous reports
- 4. Board of Registrars Chair and members split as stipend amounts are different (previously listed as one amount)

Is there any other information you need? Please contact me directly with anything else you may need.

Kathy

Kathleen R. LaPlant Finance Director Town of Millis 900 Main Street Millis MA 02054-1512 508-376-7039 508-376-0124 Fax klaplant@millis.net